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Harvest House serviced 11 emergency
placed children. We were able to provide
meals, clothing, gifts, and help in locating
placement for them. In addition, we also
served 44 foster families and 136 foster
children through our monthly support
efforts of babysitting, training, and
donation distribution.

Harvest House hosted our 10th annual
Spring Photo Event. This year we had 16
volunteers and 10 volunteer photographers
who provided 33 families and 75 foster
children with a free family photoshoot.
Harvest House is working hard to create
photo books and portraits from the event
and gift them to each family!

Moving to Guam at 22 years old was an
adventure of its own. | was a newly married
college graduate with a heart much bigger
than my brain and when | found Harvest
House and saw the need of this gorgeous
island my heart couldn't help but to jump
right in. My husband and | attended an
informational meeting on a Thursday and
picked up our first baby on the following
Monday. Ever since that moment | have had
many hard and heartwarming experiences
as a first time mom. | often joke that if you
would have asked me a year ago if | saw
myself at 23 crying tears of joy over poop
and insurance claims, | would have laughed
hysterically, but now | spend my days
kissing owies, wiping noses, mending
broken hearts, and wading in diapers for my
3 under 3 but | wouldn't change a minute of
it and all of that is thanks to the love of a
generous God for allowing me to be their
mommy for however long they need.

If you would like to learn how your business can become a Harvest House

Sponsor, please contact us at harvest.house@hbcguam.net



